
Water workers mobilise for 24 April strike
 Portugal 

Workers in the Aguas de Portugal water company have been meeting across the 
country to ensure strong support for the strike action planned for 24 April. The 
action is over a number of major issues including low pay, career development, 
working time and reasserting the right to collective bargaining. Local government 
union STAL says that pay levels for some workers are intolerable with some on rates 
as low as EUR 586 a month and about 700 workers on less than EUR 750 a month. 
The union wants to see an end to precarious contracts, an equalisation of rights to 
various allowances etc. across the company and implementation of a standard 
seven-hour day and 35-hour week. 
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